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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

This announcement is made by Fosun International Limited (the “Company”) pursuant to 

Rule 13.09(1) of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on the Stock Exchange of 

Hong Kong Limited. 

 

The board of directors of the Company would like to inform the shareholders of the 

Company (the “Shareholders”) and potential investors that on 5 October 2011, a molten 

iron spill accident occurred in the plant of Nanjing Iron & Steel Co., Ltd. (“Nanjing Iron & 

Steel”), a subsidiary of the Company in which the Company holds 50.3% equity interest 

(the “Incident”).  At that time, while the No. 5 blast furnace which is planned to be 

eliminated was in the preparation for shutdown, the remaining molten iron in the blast 

furnace spilled out from the wall of the blast furnace suddenly. 13 workers were at the scene, 

among which, one worker was missing, one worker was injured and 11 workers died in the 

Incident.   
 

The production and operation of Nanjing Iron & Steel are in normal order. The Incident is 

still under investigation, further announcement will be made when necessary and when 

there are material developments of the Incident. 

 

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 

shares of the Company. 

 
By Order of the Board 

Fosun International Limited 
Guo Guangchang 

Chairman 
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